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Greetings all, 
 
Here’s another encouraging, inspiring note from an InterVarsity alumna: 
 

“I am both an alumna and former staff of 10 years….I am a huge fan of the Immanuel 
approach, and am thrilled to see you on the prayer ministry team for Urbana!!! The 
students will be so blessed!  
 
When I was on staff, part of my passion with students was helping those who 
were struggling with trauma. I wish I had had a tool like the Immanuel Approach! It is simple 
and effective. I personally have received so much from applying it to my life.” 
 
Elyce T. 

 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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